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Stars of the Week

FS2      Xanthe
Y1         Nicole
Y2        Chloe 
Y3        Jack
Y4        Sophie
Y5         Robert
Y6         Stefan     
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Head Teacher’s Awards

Congratulations to George and Oliver in Class 1 and Megan, Jack and Freddie    in Class 3 who received Head Teacher Awards this week.
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Courtesy Cup

Well done to the YELLOW team, St David’s, who are this week’s winners.

	Attendance - for the week ending 18 September
Class FS2

99.3%
1st
Class 1

95.3%
Class 2

95.4%
Class 3

97.9%
=2nd
Class 4

97.2%
3rd
Class 5

97.9%
=2nd
Class 6

97.1%


	Top Gate
Next week work begins on the external areas of the Foundation Stage Unit. For Health and Safety reasons the top gate will not be opened until this work is completed.

After school clubs.

Mrs Richardson has organised a number of after school clubs. Please see the school notice board for details.

Starting school…..

We are very pleased that the Foundation Stage children have settled well into school life. Each day they are getting to know the rules and routines of our school and increasingly they are becoming powerful explorers and learners.

Our Foundation Stage is split into two classes:

Acorn Class (Foundation 1) is taught by Mrs Keeping 

Oak Class (Foundation 2) is taught by Mrs Clarke  

The children in both classes are assisted by Mrs Ellis, Miss Howell, Mrs King and Miss Lucas.
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We have the capacity to take on more children within all sessions in our Acorn class so please spread the word to family and friends. Sessions available are - all day from 9am until 3:15 or half day sessions from 9-12 or 12:15 until 3:15pm.


Have a lovely weekend.
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